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Comments: Hello, my name  Jesse Keller and I have come to comment to support plan B. 

I am  a born and raised Alaskan  who is an avid  snowmachiner. I think continuing with our current land and snow

depth requirements will be more then sufficient and options C and D should not be even thought about. This is

very important to me because it is my life. During the winter months I usually go out 2-5 times a week.  This  only

helps Alaska's economy with the sales of fuels oils and repairs. I know I am one of many Alaska's who are here

because of this open access to wild lands. 

I with Alaska growing we should be thinking of was to open more trails and backcountry over the detrimental

closing of lands . Thanks for your concideration, 

Jesse Keller 


